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Horace Hamm

Principal

Lyons Creek Middle School
4222 Sol Press Blvd.
Coconut Creek, FL 33037

Dear Mr. Hamm,

The East Coast Technical Assistance Center (ECTAC) is pleased to inform you that Lyons
Creek Middle School has been selected as an Exceeding Expectations Award School. Your
school was selected based on a combination of criteria consisting of 2016 FSA scores as well
as observations and interviews that occurred during the site visit.

As a celebration of your accomplishment, ECTAC invites you to participate in the Exceeding
Expectations Conference on September 12 and 13, 2017, at the Omni Orlando Resort
ChampionsGate, 1500 Masters Boulevard, Championsgate, FL. 33896.

Small group breakout sessions with presentations made by the Exceeding Expectations
Award Schools are an important part of the Exceeding Expectations Conference. Each
Award School is asked to present in a small group session which will be repeated one time.
Most schools present once each day. but due to scheduling restraints, a few will have two
presentations on Tuesday. There will also be a banquet on Tuesday night, September 12, to
honor the Award Schools.

Presentation topics for the small group sessions will be based on specific strengths that were
identified by the visitation teams during the school site visits. These sessions will consist of a
30-40 minute presentation by the school followed by a discussion with the attendees to last a
total of one hour. An ECTAC staff member will contact you after March 2017, to discuss
possible presentation topics and content for the program booklet.

Congratulations on your selection as an Exceeding Expectations Award School. We look
forward to celebrating with you at the conference! Further information regarding the
conference and hotel registration will be forthcoming. If you have any questions, please call
Kathi Harmon at (407) 320-0197.

Thank you,

My oukar g

Marjorie Murray
Director

CC: Paula Canady





